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By using the energy of the sun, solar
power is the source of energy used
in the developing world to ease the
load on the traditional power grid.
Solar power is a renewable
resource, but is limited by
geography and climate. A
significant part of the world’s
population lacks access to modern
electricity, and as populations grow,
electricity needs continue to
increase. Most countries are
converting their power grids to
follow the power grid in Japan.
However, most of those countries
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rely on fossil fuels for their power
and thus have to face the same
constraints such as increased costs
and energy depletion. The solar
power system installed in western
Japan represents a way to use
alternative energy in the developing
world to ease the load on the
traditional power grid. Overview
The solar power system is installed
on the roof of the train station. The
solar cells are connected to solar
inverters that convert DC power
into AC power. The AC power is
then fed into the commercial
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network. The inverters convert the
power according to the grid’s
frequency, this means that the
inverters must also provide voltage
regulation. Unlike photovoltaic
panels, solar inverters are relatively
large devices that have to be
carefully placed so that they are not
subjected to shading. Method The
utility-scale system is based on solar
cells that are made by Hitachi. The
cells are connected in series so that
each cell contributes only a small
amount of electricity. To minimize
shading, the solar cells are
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positioned at the peak of the sun’s
rays. The series of solar cells is
connected in parallel so that the
total current is higher than the
current produced by a single cell.
The solar cells are connected to the
solar inverters that convert the DC
power into AC power. The solar
inverters are made by NEC Power
Systems. Each solar inverter is
connected to a single train station.
The total AC voltage is supplied to
commercial networks, this means
that a single solar inverter can
supply electricity to between 2,500
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and 3,000 houses. See also Solar
energy Photovoltaics References
External links Solar power stations
west of Tokyo Solar power
Category:Solar power stations in
Japan"I think the true test of any
kind of relationship, which I don't
think you really test in those times,
you just put it out there and if it
isn't working you move on, is to see
if the person you are with has the
same priorities as you," Reid
continued. "I do
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ANSI C compilers for the PIC
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